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· Please make sure all clothes, shoes and bags are clearly labelled with your child’s name.
· Please may we ask that your child brings a water bottle in to school daily to ensure they are hydrated throughout the day-this should be water however if your child requires an alternative please speak to member of the nursery staff.
· Children who are on packed lunches please may we ask that there are no products containing nuts brought in to school and a healthy packed lunch that contains some fruit or vegetables is encouraged.
· Please may we encourage any donations for our nursery fund which will go towards our exciting activities and resources throughout the year.
· Your child will be offered a slice of toast every day throughout the year. Any contributions towards this would be gratefully received.
· Please check bags for letters and homework.
· Homework will be sent home on a Wednesday. Please send it back by Wednesday morning (not for first few weeks)
· Please add photographs and comments onto your child’s learning journey.
· When you drop off your child please feel free to speak to your child’s teacher about all the fantastic work they have been doing at home. You might even want to bring it in to show the class.
· Please bring in any empty boxes/containers etc. for children to use in our creative area. 
· Don’t forget to bring in your reading book every day and put it in either the tick or cross box. 
· At the end of our school day during please can we ask all parents/carers to wait outside the nursery gates to ensure a safe and efficient dismissal for all of the children.
· After the initial few weeks in nursery we would like to encourage the children to become more independent and once they have settled we would like to see them enter the nursery independently once they have been brought to the nursery door by their grown-ups. 


